
Summer Clothing 
 

Please make sure that   
children come to school in 
suitable clothing and   

footwear during the summer term.  
We advise against children coming to 
school in tops where children’s      
shoulders are not covered due to the 
fact that they will be out in the sun 
during break and lunchtime.   
We encourage sun hats to be 
worn.  
Please also make sure that children’s 
shoes are suitable for running, climbing 

and general play.  It is not 
a good idea for children to 
wear shoes that do not 
protect their toes. 

 

Earrings and in School 
 

We have recently reviewed our policy 
on earrings in light of advice from the 
local authority. 
We have decided to continue to  allow 
earrings to be worn in school as long as 
they are studs only. 
From September, children will not be 
able to wear earrings for sporting 
activities. 
It is our advice that children should 
not wear earrings on the day of PE if 
they cannot take out their own earrings 
as adults cannot do this for them.   

The school cannot take 
respons ib i l i t y  for      
earrings that get mislaid 
during the course of the 
day. 

Half-Term Holiday 
 

I can’t quite believe that the half term 
will come to an end on Friday.  Children 
return to school on Monday 2nd June 
2014. 
 
 

‘Le Tour de France’ 
 

As many of you will be aware, the world 
cycling event, ‘Le Tour de France’, is 
coming to Cambridge.   
As this is a ‘one-off’ world sporting 
event taking place on our doorstep, we 
have made the decision to close the 
school on Monday 7th July 2014.  
There will be road closures in place 
from the previous evening which will 
disrupt traffic in the city on the day; in 
addition, there will be thousands of 
extra visitors and vehicles (riders,   
officials, press, spectators) to       
Cambridge on the day. 
We cannot guarantee that all staff 
coming in from outside the city will be 
able to get to school, which impacts on 
school safety. 

Attendance 
Thank you for your continued good   
attendance and punctuality.  Over 170 
children received a certificate last half 
term for 100% attendance.  Please also 
remember that the school can only  
authorise absence from school in     
exceptional circumstances.  
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Diary Dates  
26th - 30 May -             

Summer Half Term 

20th June -           
Sports Day 

25th June -                    
Open Classrooms 

7th July - School 
Closed to Children - 
Tour de France 

16th & 17th July -           
y5/6 production 

22nd July -                          
y6 Leaver’s Evening 

23rd July -                       
Last day of Summer 
Term 

3rd September - 
Staff Inset Day 

4th September - 
Autumn Term opens 
for children 

 24th October - 
Staff Inset Day 

 27th - 31st Oct - 
Half Term 

 19th December - 
Last day of Term 


